
Year 5 Website Update

Year 5 have settled back into school exceptionally well in Term 5.  They were eager to share their news about
what they did over the holidays!

Within maths lessons, the children have been continuing learning about fractions and over the course of this
week have learnt how to add and subtract fractions with the same denominator.  
Have a look at Mirela's amazing maths work:

In Topic lessons, we have started learning about Japan.  The children
were very knowledgeable in their first lesson and we also learnt
how to pronounce important places in Japanese, thanks to Laila!  
Take a look at Holly's work from this week...

At the end of Term 4, Year 5 took part in a Design and Technology week, where they learnt how to sew materials
together.  Shahed created an amazing piece of sewing and made a beautiful rainbow.

In English, the children
were excited to develop
their own creative ideas
for a narrative based upon
an old, derelict house. 
They discussed ideas and
shared plot twists and we
are looking forward to

reading their stories.  Have a look at Vinnie's plan...


